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MARINE SAFETY ADVISORY No. 09-25 

 

To: Owners/Operators, Masters, Nautical Inspectors, Recognized Organizations 

 

Subject: SURVEY ON GLOBAL NAVIGATION SATELLITE SYSTEM 

INTERFERENCE  

 

Date: 12 September 2025 

 

The Republic of the Marshall Islands (RMI) Maritime Administrator (the “Administrator”) would 

like to draw attention to a voluntary and anonymous survey launched by the Royal Institute of 

Navigation (RIN) on maritime Global Navigation Satellite System (GNSS) interference.  

 

GNSS interference refers to both GNSS jamming (the blocking of GNSS signals) and GNSS 

spoofing (the broadcasting of fake GNSS signals to make a GNSS receiver calculate an incorrect 

position and/or time). 

 

The purpose of gathering and processing this data is to produce statistics, graphs, and other 

processed information for the RIN Maritime GNSS Interference Report. This report may be used 

to create future shipping industry guidance. Please refer to the link above for additional 

information. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehFEVphCSbQXSPukItljuXWU84XLGBOdPGdS3rJUx1Oq0kIw/viewform

